Missing girl in Tsim Sha Tsui located

A girl who went missing in Tsim Sha Tsui has been located.

Lin Sihan, aged 16, went missing after she was last seen in Tsim Sha
Tsui on December 25, 2021. Her social worker made a report to Police on the
same day.

The girl was located on Lok Hing Lane in Central yesterday (January 6).
She sustained no injuries and no suspicious circumstances were detected.


http://www.government-world.com/missing-girl-in-tsim-sha-tsui-located/

